NOTICE TO DIVERS RE: SAN CARLOS BEACH PARK

A section of San Carlos Beach Park often used by divers will be closed on Saturday, August 22 and Sunday, August 23.

An 85-foot inflatable whale will be secured on the grass on the right side of the park facing the bay. The BBC and PBS in
association with the Monterey Bay Aquarium will be rehearsing and transmitting from the park on those days.

Divers are asked to locate on the grass section to the left of the center sidewalk facing the bay. Thank you for your assistance.

— The City of Monterey
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